Assignment- Read the following passage and answer the 5 questions. Turn a photo into your teacher by Friday- 5/29

S'mores

S'mores They are gooey, warm, and perfectly crunchy! The s'more has been an American favorite for a long time. With three simple ingredients and a campfire, you

can make your own yummy treat! The silly name actually means "some more."

The original s'more seemed to be made by girl scouts! When looking back on the history of the s'more, you can find its first publication in Tramping and Trailing with the Girl Scouts, in 1927. This magazine taught girl scouts how to build a fire, be a good friend, and how to cook delicious

snacks on their camping trips. Some people argue that the girl scouts made the first s'more when trying to make a homemade version of the Mallomar- a graham cracker cookie topped with a blob of marshmallow and coated with chocolate first made in 1913. Others think they got the idea from the MoonPie- a pair of graham cracker cookies with a marshmallow filling that is then dunked in chocolate- that was first made in 1917.

S'mores are mostly made over an open campfire, but people get creative with their s'mores! Some people cook theirs over their gas stove. Others use special made grills that sit safely on the table to make their s'more around the table. A man named Simon Turner even made his over an active volcano when he was climbing in New Zealand!

Although the basic s'more recipe has been the same since it was first published in 1927, people have made their s'mores their own over the years! People have reported spreading Nutella on the graham cracker or using a Reese's instead of a piece of Hershey's. If you don't have any graham crackers in the house, you can just use chocolate chip cookies instead! How do you like your s'more?

Assignment- Read the following passage and answer the 5 questions. Turn a photo into your teacher by Friday- 5/29
1) What does the name "s'more" actually mean?
A) Silly More
B) Graham Crackers, Marshmallow, and Chocolate
C) Some More
D) So More Chocolate
2) What is the definition of publication?
A) A Magazine
B) To be made known
C) A book for sale
D) History of s'mores
3) How does the text feature help us to understand this passage?
 4) How did Simon Turner make his s'more? A) Campfire B) Stove Top C) Grill D) An active volcano
5) What is the main idea of this passage?